

Emersons Green Primary School
Guest Avenue
Emersons Green
Bristol
BS16 7GA

Tel: 01454867474

Email: admin@egps.org.uk

Friday 12th January 2023



The Leaf Literature Festival

26th February - 8th March 2024

Dear families,

We are pleased to announce the launch of our first ever **Leaf Literature Festival**, a celebration of our shared love of reading across all schools within the Leaf Trust.

The festival will run between the **26**th **February – 8**th **March 2024** with a full programme of events being shared nearer the time. Events, activities and challenges are currently being planned and every Leaf school will be participating. The Mighty Emersons Green are looking forward to joining in with everything.

To kickstart the festival celebrations, children from all Trust schools are being invited to design a bookmark showing their love of reading. There will be winners from each school and one overall winner whose design will be chosen to be printed for everyone in the Leaf Trust to own. Please see attached document for more details.

We hope that the Leaf Literature Festival will help to unite our schools and increase engagement in reading for all our learners, colleagues and communities alike and ideally, be a growing, successful annual event bonding all the Leaf Trust schools together to create life-long readers.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs S Young & Mrs G Leech

Head of School English leader